
The Right to Speak Out!
A meeting to discuss 

In defence of safe NHS and public services, and the staff that provide them

Thursday 12 February

6.30pm registration, 7pm - 9pm

at BMA House, Tavistock Sq, WC1H 9JP.
Everyone attending must register in advance online:

http://web2.bma.org.uk/GenCourses.nsf/ver?OpenForm&Q=LRC--9SJCSF

in case of difficutlies email: ebennett@bma.org.uk or call 020 8655 8815

Speakers include: Dr. Kim Holt - whistle blower and founder of Patients

First, an organisation of health staff staff who have suffered reprisals for raising concerns,

working to protect whistle blowers. Tracey Boylin - HR director for an NHS Trust

who was removed from her role when she tried to stand up for bullied clinicians. 

Polly Toynbee - Guardian Columnist and Julie Davies, NUT branch Secretary,

Haringey, suspended on charges related political activity and organisng members

Sponsored by: Waltham Forest

Save Our NHS, Reinstate Char-

lotte Monro campaign, Newham

Save our NHS, Tower Hamlets

Keep Our NHS Public -

Save Lewisham Hospital Cam-

paign and hosted by BMA London

Regional Council.


